
I am asking that you give a lot of thought to HB 4145.  
It is not a fair bill as there are a lot of gun owners out there that are ex spouse or ex 
boyfriends/girlfriends, etc. The wrong word said and they can have your gun(s) taken 
away from you. Please don’t vote HB 4145 in. 
Thanks 
James Lamascus 
Milwaukie, OR 97222 
 


